
Scouts BSA Den Chief Training 
Saturday, September 28, 2019 

Smiser Scout Center from 10am-3pm 
 

 
 

Calling ALL Rose Bowl Scouts BSA Den Chiefs! 
• Attend the Rose Bowl District Bobcat Bonanza on Saturday, September 28 

• Play games and teach skills to the Cub Scouts from 10am-1pm. 

• Complete the classroom Den Chief training from 1-3pm (Lunch is provided) 

• This training is one of the requirements for the Den Chief Service Award 

• The training is FREE!  
 

Who’s Eligible? 
• 1st Class Scouts or Scouts nearing 1st class who would like to help with a Cub 

Scout Den and Pack. 
 

Sign up for Den Chief training: 
Call or email Rose Bowl District Senior Executive, Cicily Gardea at 213-413-4400 
ext. 340 or by email at cicily.gardea@scouting.org 
 

Smiser Scout Center – 3450 E. Sierra Madre Blvd., Pasadena, CA 91107  
213-413-4400 

mailto:cicily.gardea@scouting.org

